
15 April 2024

John Luke
By email: fyi-request-26414-960ee303@requests.fyi.org.nz

Tēnā koe John

Official information request for information regarding the Callaghan Innovation Board nominations

I refer to your official information request dated 11 April 2024 for information relating to the
nominations for Callaghan Innovation’s Board.

We have transferred your request to theMinistry of Business, Innovation and Employment. The
information to which your request relates is not held by us but ismore closely connected with the
functions of theMinistry of Business, Innovation and Employment. In these circumstances, we are
required by section 14 of the Official Information Act to transfer your request.

Youwill hear further from theMinistry of Business, Innovation and Employment concerning your
request. You can contact them via email - MinisterialServices@mbie.govt.nz.

Ngāmihi
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